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April 10th, 2008 
 
NEWS RELEASE 
 
FROM:  Liane Welch, Director 
 
RE: Johnson Bridge Replacement Project Contract Status 
 
Tillamook County signed a contract with Concrete Enterprises for the replacement of Johnson 
Bridge located on Long Prairie Road at Milepost 3.25. 
 
On Wednesday, April 9, 2008, Tillamook County Public Works held a pre-construction meeting 
with the contractor, the construction engineer (OBEC Consulting Engineers overseeing the 
contractor work) and affected utility companies. 
 
At the meeting, the contractor presented an anticipated schedule of project activities.  Highlights 
included contractor mobilization of equipment to the site the week of April 21st.  Johnson Bridge 
will be closed from April 21, 2008 to May 2009 to all traffic. 
 
Completion of project work is set for the end of November 2009.  If you have any questions, 
please call 503-842-3419. 
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